

On behalf of the residents of Warringah, we are pleased to support the Manly branch of the CWA and their work to help you through the drought that is currently crippling some regions. There is no doubt our country is facing unprecedented extreme weather events, so please know that we support you and your family in doing the best you can in such difficult times.

We wish you a happy festive period and hope that you and your family can look forward to a positive 2020.



Zali Steggall OAM MP Independent Warringah PO Box 450, Manly NSW 1655 PO Box 450, Manly NSW 1655